
Dear Seaforth Elementary School 
Parents and Guardians,

Seaforth PAC Hot Lunch Team is 
excited to announce our 2024 
Winter Apple Fundraiser, benefiting 
Seaforth Elementary PAC while 
bringing fresh, high-quality apples 
from Sun-Oka Fruit Farms to your 
table at unbeatable prices!

● Ambrosia: Exquisite, 
sweet, and juicy

● Honeycrisp: Incomparable, 
crisp, and refreshing

How to Participate
Order your delicious apples
online, and our PAC will receive $8-10 per 10lb box sold.

1. Visit the fundraising website (Scan the QR code 
beside Or Click the order link here:).

2. Place your order before the deadline.
3. Check your email for the confirmed delivery date.
4. Pick up your apples at school once delivered.

Order Deadline: Dec 11st, 2024 (Wednesday) 
Pickup Date: Estimated Dec 18th - Dec 19th

Discount Opportunity
This year, Sun-Oka Fruit Farms is offering a discount opportunity that could save you 
up to $6 per box on your apple purchases. Here is how:

Share your personal sales link with your friends and family and save money on your own apple purchases.
The more people that buy apples through your link, the more you’ll save.
Get 2 buyers and save $2 off each box you purchase
Get 5 buyers and save $4 off each box you purchase
Get 10+ buyers and save $6 off each box you purchase
Please remember that we cannot ship apples directly to buyers, 
so please only share your sales link with people that live nearby.

Thank You for Your Support!
We truly appreciate your involvement in helping make this year’s fundraiser a success! If you 
have any questions, please reach us at
seaforthhotlunchpac2@gmail.com Or 778-882-3978.

https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_1/090594219/org-campaign/seaforth-elementary-pac-winter-2024
mailto:seaforthhotlunchpac2@gmail.com



